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May 20", 2010
To Whom It May Concern:

Coe College was fortunate enough to have The Black Jew Dialogues as a performance on campus
recently and would highly recommend the performance to other institutions of higher education. The
booking process was smooth, the performers arrived on time, were courteous, accommodating, and
enjoyed being around our students.

As for the performance, it had a large impact as students left stimulated and continued to talk about it
for several days. The performers were able to dissect different aspects of race, ethnicity, and culture
with a humorous twist that left the audience in both laughter and thought. This program fit into our
Multicultural Programming Board Committee schedule well and provided us with an entertaining and
educational event that dealt with a relevant topic.

Again, | would highly recommend bringing The Black Jew Dialogues to your campus in the upcoming

year.

Sincerely,

Tom Hicks
Assistant Dean of Campus Life

Director of Student Activities
Coe College



